40 Homewood Community Newsletter

Volume 6. Number. 4 April 1, 2010





April 4, 2010



March 30th to April 5th, 2010



When I was looking up holidays for April, I came across one that I really felt I could celebrate.

No Housework Day, April 7th, 2010





Some of you will remember Elizabeth Masutti. She will be turning 100 on April 11th. There will be a party for her on that day from 2:00-400 at Wellesley Central Place, 160 Wellesley. All are welcome.





Movies with Don

This list is subject to change. Posters will still be posted on the bulletin boards.

Friday, April 2 **QUO VADIS?** (1951) Robert Taylor, Deborah Kerr

Friday, April 9
Carol Reed's
THE THIRD MAN (1949)
Joseph Cotton, Orson Welles

Thursday, April 15

**REMINGTON STEELE* (1982)

Pierce Brosnan, Stephanie Zimbalist

Friday, April 16

THE AVENGERS (1965)

Patrick MacNee, Diana Rigg

Thursday, April 22

MIGHTY JOE YOUNG (1949)

Terry Moore, Ben Johnson

Thursday, April 29 Cecil B. DeMille's UNION PACIFIC (1939) Joel McCrea, Barbara Stanwyck

Friday, April 30 Cecil B. DeMille's NORTH WEST MOUNTED POLICE (1940) Gary Cooper, Paulette Goddard



HAPPY

BIRTHDAY

To everyone who has a birthday

this month.





Submitted by John Kell

Sorry we missed you! For those of you who weren't aware of our event in the Recreation Room on the above date, you're you missed a pleasant time.

Our evening began with a walk to Allan Gardens to check out how many lights had been turned out in the city. The sky scrappers had most of their lights turned off and the CN Tower was most conspicuous as the highest structure with no lights on.

It was cold so we retreated back to the warmth of 40 Homewood's recreation room about 8:30 pm.

No lights were on there, just candles which created a nice ambiance, courtesy of Jean Walker and Martha McGrath who supplied the candles. Recognition should also go out to Arlene Adair who purchased the supplies and made the punch and was able to find a punch bowl and cups for \$5.00. Good bargain, Arlene.

Chair person of the Green Committee, Jim Lee, supplied a beautiful cake covered with green icing, celebrating the first anniversary of the Green Committee. Although there were only about a dozen people present, the whole cake was consumed.

Your Green Committee is working for this condo to save money on recycling, etc. Any ideas you might have that we could implement to help this building be as green as possible would be appreciated.



The 82nd Academy Awards

Submitted by John Kell

Our Academy Awards night went off without a hitch but the small group that attended and their donations of

food did not match with the small turnout.

Some came and went over the three hour period but a good time was had by all for those in attendance.

Prizes were given out (red and white wine) for the best guess questionnaire that our movie man, Don Sangster handed out at the beginning of the evening.

A good time was had by all.



The first of April, some do say Is set apart for All Fool's Day; But why the

people call it so
Nor I, nor they themselves, do
know,

But on this day are people sent On purpose for pure merriment.



Keep Smiling. It makes everyone wonder what you're up to.



Sylvia's Korner

By Sylvia Keshen

Success

Success is a person who has lived well, laughed often and loved much.

Who has gained respect of people, loved children and left the world a better place than they found it.

Someone who never forgot to appreciate the earth's beauty.

Who has looked for the best in others and whose life was an inspiration.
Their memory will never be forgotten

What is a wife?

A wife is someone cherished In a very special way Who puts the joy in living With her sweetness, day by day

A wife is someone close enough To really understand To inspire and to encourage And to lend a helping hand

A wife is one who makes a home A happy place for all Who shows her special thoughtfulness In ways both big and small

A wife is someone wonderful And always wears a smile Who keeps her husband happy And makes his life worthwhile.



Two of our residents, Spy Dénommé-Welch and Catherine Magowan have written a First Nations Opera called **GIIWEDIN**.

It will play from April 8th to April 24th, Wed – Fri at 8:00 pm, Sat at 2:30 pm at Theatre Passe Muraille, 16 Ryerson Ave.

Single tickets - \$25.00
Preview tickets - \$10.00
Fri evening and Sat matinees are
PWYC at the door!
Visit www.artsboxoffice.ca or
Call a to more info.
You can also visit their website at
www.anindienrightsreserve.com.

Ongoing Activities

Bridge in the recreation room, Mondays and Wednesdays at 7:30 pm.

Movies with Don in the recreation room, Thursdays or Fridays at 7:30. Notices posted every week.



Join Arthur Martin and Harry Lewis for a Broadway, May Day Potluck & Sing-a-Long

Saturday, May 1st
B1 Recreation Room
6 pm - whenever.
See details on bulletin
boards
For more info call Arthur
at \$\alpha\$ 416-924-7344

Just show up

YES! Wine and soft drinks will be available

l Committee Repor



The Leprechaun's **Buffet** held on

Sunday, March 14 in the Recreation Room was attended by over 40 residents. It was a happy evening.

Absolutely Fabulous, the catering company, provided a splendid array of food. The room was set up like a small Irish pub, allowing for both intimate talk and table hopping. Shamrocks adorned the tables, touches of green were hung from the ceiling and the bar was splendidly adorned. Robert Richard was our publican for the evening. Florence Rice, Martha MacLachlan and Marcos Carajol did the set up of the room. The Social Committee certainly set a precedent with this event. Thank you to everyone who participated.



Fitness Blast

has proven to be a popular mode of exercise for residents of 40 Homewood. The

class takes place on Thursday evenings from 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm and Sunday mornings from 11:00 am to 12 pm in the Recreation Room. Classes are continuing after the Easter weekend. Spring is here and it's time to get in shape. No more hiding our bulk under heavy winter clothing. These classes will shape and tone you. Your body deserves this investment. Classes are priced at a very reasonable \$10.



Aqua Fquafit

classes are continuing as well. Join us in the pool on Saturdays at 10:30 am to 11:20

am after the Easter weekend. The class will provide you with a full body workout and you do not need to know how to swim. The temperature of the water is welcoming; as is the price of \$10 per class. This is one of the safest forms of exercise; everyone has more mobility in the water and you will see results just after a few classes.



The first

barbeque of the season will be held on Saturday, April 24th.

Weather permitting we'll be seated out on the deck and if

the weather doesn't co-operate the recreation room will accommodate us. Volunteers are always needed for food prep. room set up and the most important job, the cooking. Please leave your name with the office if you would like to help out. Tickets will be made available mid April. Watch out for the notices on the boards and on Channel 13.



This year we are jumping the queue and holding our

vard sale on Saturday, May

8th. (Rain date May 15th). Keep this date in mind as you start

your spring cleaning. Notices regarding the booking of tables (\$2 each) will be put up mid April as well.



A fool and his money are soon parted. The rest of us wait until income tax time



The Management Office will be closed on Good Friday, April 2nd 2010 & Monday, April 5th, 2010

Management Office Section

Submitted by Jerry Levine, our Property Manager

Common Element/Special Assessment Payments

This is a reminder that your monthly common element payments are due and owing on the first day of each and other month. If you have not yet made arrangement to pay your Special Assessment please do so as it was owing and due by January 31, 2010. Please note – The Corporation reserves the right to place a Lien on you unit for non-payment of the Common Expenses and Special Assessment. This will include any legal costs associated with registering the Lien.

Office Hours

Please be advised that the Office is closed Monday to Thursday from 1 pm to 4 pm and Friday from Noon to 3 pm.

Package Delivery

If you are expecting a delivery via courier and will not be home please inform the Office.

Locker Room Storage

We have observed many lockers whose contents are piled so high within the locker that the contents almost reach the ceiling. There is a sprinkler system in each Locker Room and the Fire Code states there must be a minimum clearance of 16 inches between the bottom of the sprinkler head and the contents of the locker. Please ensure that any goods stored within your

locker have the minimum clearance, as stated above.

Laundry Room and Pets

We ask residents who have pets to please do not bring the pet to the Laundry Room when doing your laundry. There are many residents who are allergic and this creates a problem if the pet is in the Laundry Room. We ask for your cooperation in this matter.

Annual General Meeting

Wednesday, May 10th, 2010 Primrose Hotel. 7:30 pm

Schedule of Meetings

Thursday, May 6th, 2010 - 7:00 pm - Owner's Finance Meeting

Thursday, May 13th, 2010- 7:00 pm - Owner's Meet the Candidates meeting

Wednesday, May 19th, 2010 - 7:00 pm - Annual General Meeting

Note from the Editor

Martha McGrath, Unit 615 marthamcgrath@esuite.ca



Spring has sprung
The grass has riz
I wonder where the birdies is

